
 5th March 2015 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students.  
 

 
 

MARCH PROGRESS REPORT 
 
Please find attached a copy of your son/ daughter’s latest progress report. 
 
The target grade  is the minimum expected target grade for A2. It is calculated by ALPS, a 
national organisation, and it is based on an individual student’s prior performance at GCSE level.  
  
The working at grade is the grade which the student is currently working at in lessons. This is 
based upon work completed and is dependent on students working consistently with the teacher 
until examinations. Subject tutors may have included a comment and a mock exam grade where 
appropriate. 
 
Can I also take this opportunity to remind both students and parents that there are only a few 
weeks until examinations commence. Students should now be starting their revision and working 
towards final coursework deadlines. Effective use of the Easter holidays for this purpose will help 
to ensure students are successful at A level. We would expect students to set themselves six to 
eight hours of work a day as if they were in school. 
 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate your son/daughter’s form tutor or contact me at 
school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Louisa Fielding 
Sixth Form Leadership Team 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
YEAR 13 REPORT 

 
I can confirm receipt of the March Progress report. 
 
 
 
Name of Student………………………………………………………….Tutor Group…………. 
 

Return to Form Tutor 


